CORRECTION

Glycemic control (dosage error)

(FEBRUARY 2007)

The article by Dr. Stephen Clement, “Better glycemic
control in the hospital: beneficial and feasible” (Cleve
Clin ] Med 2007; 74:111-120) contained a dosage
error. The second sentence on page 118, first column,
first paragraph, stated “For prolonged NPO status,
insulin drip is preferred, with a starting dose of 0.2
units/kg/hour perioperatively.” The correct dose should
be 0.02 units/kg/hour.



